
  

 

 
 

 
19 November 2020 

 

 

 

Mr. Md. Sabur Khan 

EC Member 

Association of Private Universities of Bangladesh 

Dhaka. 

 

 
Dear Mr. Khan, 
 

Congratulations for being elected as the first Vice President of Association of Universities of Asia 

and the Pacific (AUAP) in its 14
th

 general assembly held on 18 November 2020. We are proud of 

your success. The Association of Private Universities of Bangladesh (APUB) is generous in 

providing sincere support and cooperation to its fellow members and always strives for the overall 

development of higher education in the country. 

 

On behalf of the Association of Private Universities of Bangladesh (APUB), we extend our 

heartfelt felicitations for your great accomplishment. It is a unique opportunity to facilitate inter-

university communications & share best practices for overall development of higher education in 

Bangladesh and the Asian region at large.   

 

 

I wish your new mission a great success. 

 

 

 
With regards,     

 

 
 

(Sheikh Kabir Hossain) 

Chairman 

Association of Private Universities of Bangladesh (APUB) 
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